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27 March 2005

To: Members of British Preparatory Committee
Re: Suggestions for the program of 16th World Festival of Youth and Students 

Dear Friends,

This letter is to remind you that the deadline for sending suggestions for the program of the festival to the Venezuelan NPC is April the 1st.

Please send suggestions or comments on those we’ve already received as soon as possible to britain2venezuela@yahoogroups.com. 

Regards,

s/Xerardo Arias

Xerardo Arias

Secretary of the British Preparatory Committee

cc: Ben Stevenson, Chair of BPC

